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Sep 25, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I strongly support universal coverage. Anything that moves us toward
that end is worthwhile. I believe in it as a moral issue but also as a
quality of life and savings issue. Business should support universal
health coverage to get them off the hook for supplying coverage, though
of course they will be supporting the program too. We need to do this.

Sincerely,

Ann Salamini

22909-5407
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